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With respect.

Mohammed Al Razem , CPA, CFA
VP Finance and Support Services (CFO)
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= PCS Jordan LLC

Suite 400, 1101 Skokie Bowtevard, Nonthbraok, Il 60062 TEL: (B47) 849-4200 FAX: (847) 849-46863

7 November 2017

HE Jamal A. Al-Sarayrah
Chairman of the Board of Directors
Arab Potash Company

Al Jahez Street, Shmeisani
Amman, Jordan

Re: Appointment of Board Member
Dear Mr. Chairman:

Further to our letter to you dated October 15,2017, we hereby inform Arab Potash
Company (“APC”) that PCS Jordan LLC has appointed Ms. Reem Goussous, effective
October 16, 2017, as it representative on the Board of Directors of APC in place of Mr. lain
R. Guille who was removed from such directorship position after having left the employment
of Potash Corporation of Saskatchewan, Inc. We hope that your Excellency will notify the
Board accordingly and 1ake appropriate measures to formalize this appointment as required.

We thank you for your continued cooperation.

Very truly yours,
PCS Jordan LLC

By: ép«;ﬂ, { ,LM— —

Brian E. Johnson /
Manager .




